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Friday 24th May 2019, 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Well Done 
A huge well done to Year 6 and Year 2 who have completed their statutory assessments 
over the last two weeks.  They have had really positive attitudes and lots of confidence 
and resilience.  Congratulations to everyone for trying their hardest and doing their best. 
Well done also to one of our parents, Jacinth, who took the time to complete and return the 
questionnaire from Botton Village which was sent out at Easter.  She has won a hamper of 
produce from the village. 
 
Peat Rigg 
A huge well done to Year 5/6 who showed great courage and enthusiasm during our week 
away at Peat Rigg. We canoed, orienteered, zip lined, tree climbed and abseiled to our 
hearts content and we are very proud of our children’s conduct , resilience and confidence. 
They were a pleasure to take away. Thank you to Peat Rigg Centre for keeping us safe 
and feeding us so well. 
 
Jumble Sale and Bags to School 
Thank you to everyone who supported us at our recent event.  We raised approximately 
£370 for the Friends of Egton School.  We will continue to collect any jumble for our next 
sale which will be in October.   Donations can be brought into school at any time. 
 
Whole School Photograph 
We will be having our annual Whole School photograph taken at 9am on our first day 
back, Monday 3rd June.  Time to practice those smiles! Please make sure that your child is 
wearing the correct school uniform. Thankyou. 
 

Breakfast Club/ Arriving at School 

Just a little reminder that Breakfast Club is still running in school from 8am till 9am every 

day.  The cost is £2.50 per child each morning.  If you would like to book your children in 

for this please call in or give us a ring. 

Please can we ask that children not using Breakfast Club do not arrive at school until 

8.45am when a member of staff is formally on duty.  Should you require your child to arrive 

earlier at school please make use of our Breakfast Club.  Children arriving before 8.45am 

will be placed into Breakfast Club and charges will be applied as appropriate. Please 

respect that our staff do need lesson preparation time prior to school starting. Thank you. 
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Sun tan cream and sun hats 
Now that we have had a taste of warm weather and with hopefully more to come, we are 
asking that you supply your child/ren with sun tan cream and a sun hat.  Please ensure 
that both the bottle/tube of cream and the hat is marked with your child’s name. 
 

Activities and Events taken part in  

 KS1 Quad Kids event 

 Swimming 

 Jumble sale and Bags to School Collection 

 Y3/4 Trigolf 

 Peat Rigg Residential – Year 5 & 6 

 Year 6 & 2 SATS Tests 

   
 
 
Dates for your diary:  

Swimming Dates:     Thursdays, 13th & 27th June, 11th July. 

Break up for Half Term  Friday 24th May at 3.15pm 

Return to School    Monday 3rd June at 9.00am 

Whole School Photograph Monday 3rd June at 9.00am 

Forest Schools – Infants  Thursday 6th June 

Pentecost Picnic and Mass Friday 7th June at St Hedda’s School 

Sports Day    Friday 5th July on  Egton Playing Field 

Reserve Sports Day  Wednesday 17th July 

Y3 Transition Parent Meeting Wednesday 26th June at 3.30pm Egton School 

News Starters Parent Meeting Wednesday 19th June at 6.30pm Egton School 

Summer Fair   Saturday 29th June at School  

Y6 Leavers Trip   Monday 15th July 

Break Up for Summer  Friday 19th July at 3.15pm 

 
 
We hope you have a lovely half term holiday and we will see you all on Monday 3rd June.  

Let’s hope the sun keeps shining! 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

 

 

 

Liz Orland 

Headteacher 

 


